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No: UOL/2024/DAA-04/763                 Dated: 09-08-2024 

 ADMISSION NOTIFICATION  

The CBSE backlog results have been announced, and students who have passed are now seeking admission to 

colleges and university campuses. In response, the Honourable Vice-Chancellor is pleased to announce the 

admission portal be reopened for three days as a special consideration.  

Interested candidates are required to complete their admission forms by or before 12 August 2024. Please note 

that a late fee of Rs. 1500 will be applicable. All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

For further details, please visit the official portal at www.uol.ac.in for online registration and admission. 

  

 

Dean Academic Affairs  

Copy to: 

1) Registrar, University of Ladakh for kind information.  

2) Controller of Examination, University of Ladakh for kind information. 

3) Director Colleges Affairs, University of Ladakh for kind information of all Principals. 

4) Rector, Kargil campus, University of Ladakh for kind information. 

5) Section Officer, Leh campus, University of Ladakh for kind information. 

6) PA to VC for kind information to Hon’ble Vice Chancellor. 

7) IT cell, University of Ladakh for kind information and n/a. 

8) Office file for records 
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